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Comments for Public Posting: 1 am deeply opposed to further land development and habitat
destruction on our public lands such as Griffith Park. I go to
Griffith Park to enjoy undeveloped landscapes, to enjoy animals
in their natural habitats. I would rather see more trees planted,
habitats restored, and species protected than further destruction
and “development”.



